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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will implement drainage improvements to the 
existing State Road (S.R.) A1A (South Atlantic Avenue) drainage outfall system located at Rockefeller 
Drive in Ormond Beach, Volusia County. Work includes the pipelining and repair of a storm drain 
along Rockefeller Drive that carries excess rain and ground water from S.R. A1A to the Halifax River. 
Additional enhancements include milling and paving at various locations on Rockefeller Drive. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Throughout construction, motorists should expect intermittent daytime road closures and detours 
on Rockefeller Drive at the following intersections: S.R. A1A, Grandview Avenue, Wild Olive Avenue, 
Cedar Street, Hollywood Street, Pinewood Street, Magnolia Street, and Riverside Drive. These 
closures will allow the project team to perform work on drainage structures within the intersections. 
Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to direct motorists through the detours. 

The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.  
Always be cautious and avoid distractions when driving through a work zone.

DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS
Volusia County

CONTRACTOR
Hinterland Group, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$1.4 Million

PROJECT START
Spring 2022

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Spring 2023
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FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
britney.jones@dot.state.fl.us

Rockefeller Drive from S.R. A1A (South Atlantic Avenue) to the Halifax River

Riverside Dr


